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ADMINISTMIIVE GROUP MEETING

December 13,1960

PRESENTI Messrsl Alexander, Eklund, Hoopes, l4atlhews, McKay,
Pope, Stoutenburg, Swanson, Varner, Wilder

Mr. OtDowd asked hor,r the mail was handled on week-ends. Mr. Swanson
explained that recently the mail has not been picked up on Saturday
but could be if Lhere iras a need. It was agreed that the mail shouLd
be piclced up and sorted on Saturday as part of the normal mail routine.

Mr. Stoutenburg reviewed the policy regarding the admission of students
to the spring guarter and. asked if it couLd be changed to allow the
readmission of former students. Approved.

The Faculty and Staff Christmas party is set for Friday, December 16,
at B:00 P,M. ivlr. George Fritz is General Chairman.

Mr. Pope dlscussed the Detroit Adventures Program and asked whether
MSUO nouLd be inLerested in making lts faciLities available for one
of the programs. I'Ir, Varner indicated MSUOTs interest but asked that
Mr. Pope obtain more specifics.

The Press Dinner is at 6:L5 P.M. on Thursday, December 15. Repre-
sentati-on wiLl be from the trIeekl.ys, the Detroit papers, Radio and
Television.

Ln answer to l,{r. Popers guestion regarding cenure, ME. Varner pointed
out that the tenure policy is estabLished by Ehe Board of Trustees
for both MSU and i'lSUO. Mr. Pope stated he would like to see a
conunittee estabLished to study the need for tenure. He stated he was
not sure MSUO needed such a policy. The ensuing discussion of tenure
led to no recommendations or decisions.

Mr' Pope asked that our schoLarship program be restudied. Mr. varner
said this was on the agenda of the SchoLarship Committee and would be
revlewed during the ne:rt few monLhs.

Mr. Hoopes announced thaf a sumrnary of the Foreign Language
questlonnalre wiLL soon be available to those interested in reading it.

Mr. Varner aslted alL present to give some thought to the administrative
organlzation of the University. (Definitive areas of authority,
possible departmental or divisional pLans, etc.).
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Mr, Hoopes diseussed the academic probation situation as it will affect
a good number of students this Lerm. He indicated that he and
Mr. Stoutenburg wiLl be revienring the probation probLem durtng the
coming week. (December 20, 1L:00 A.M.)

Mr. Hoopes indicated that immediate consideration is needed in
determining 1961 surrrner session offerings, with a view to making
faculty corunitrnents and estabLishing a course scheduLe for student
consideration.

It vras announced that the title of Jacques Baraunr s taLk on January 25
will be "How Much Science in our Mental Diet?'r.

Meeting adjourned.


